All cases through May 20, 2020 have been continued to a later date. Notices have been mailed to
the address the court has on file. You can check your case status online at www.vacourts.gov or
by contacting the Clerk’s office at 540-635-2335.

Effective May 26, 2020, Warren County General District Court will resume dockets as currently
scheduled. The court asks that unless you are a necessary party to a case that you do not attend
any scheduled hearing. Social distancing measures will be in place and the court asks that before
entering the courtroom or Clerk’s Office you read all posted notices. If you feel ill or have been
in contact with someone who is ill, please contact the Clerk’s Office by phone.

Please contact the Clerk’s office (540-635-2335), if within the previous 14 days, you have:

1. Traveled internationally

2. Been directed to quarantine, isolate, or self-monitor

3. Been diagnosed with, or have had contact with anyone who has been diagnosed with,
COVID-19 ‘

4. Experienced a fever, cough, or shortness of breath

Resided with or been in close contact with any person in the above-mentioned categories

“w

All Forms available for filing can be located on our website, www.vacourts.gov. Payments can
also be made online.



